
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
KEY STAGE TWO RUNNING CLUB  
 
Mr Whishaw will be leading the Key Stage Two running club on Wednesdays 
between 8.00am and 8.40am.  
 
If you would like your child to join running club, please sign up using the online 
booking system, using the following link: 
https://burhill.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/. The site will go live on Monday 
11th December at 6pm 
 
The club will run on the following dates: 
 

January 10th, 17th, 24th, 31st  
February 7th, 21st, 28th  
March 7th, 14th, 21st  
 
The children will need to be dropped off at the school entrance by the back of 
Waitrose car park, where they will be met and registered. They should come to 
school wearing their sports clothes and bring their school uniform in their bag 
to change into afterwards. They will also need to bring their water bottle with 
them. You may wish to send a snack for your child to have after the club 
finishes.  
 
If you ever need to contact me regarding running club, my email address is 
twhishaw@burhill.surrey.sch.uk. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Toby Whishaw 
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